
HSC/HSA Advisory Committee Meeting 

February 28, 2019 SPC EpiCenter 

 

Attended: Cindy McNulty, Deanna Stentiford, Wendy Shellhorn, Lara Maisch, Teri Trede 

Not Present: Kimberly Cianciolo, Steven Riddle, Holly Burich, Robert Stanley, Paige Brett, Trisha 

Holloway, Samantha Staley, Jane Walker, Philip Wiechman, Dennis Dansby, Mark Haumschild, Kandi 

Swanson, Kathi Timothy, Chad Oakley, Sandy Shull,  

 

I. Call to Order (5:00) – Welcome and Introductions    Stentiford 

II. Minutes from Fall 2018 meeting       Stentiford 
a. The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed. Cindy McNulty had an edit 

regarding the Trauma Informed Care. Cindy made a motion to approve the amended 
minutes. Teri Trede seconded the motion which passed unanimously.  

 
III. Academic Community Events       Stentiford 

a. The Spring HEC/Vet Nursing Open House and Student Showcase was discussed 

and it was noted that the showcase will be held April 17, 5:00-7:00 PM with 

presenters arriving at 4:30 PM. Cindy McNulty noted that she enjoys going every 

semester. 

 

IV. Milestones:          Trede 

a. The milestones were reviewed and discussions were held about how these 

milestones help monitor how students are progressing through the program 

with intervention/promotion strategies along the way. 

 

V. Update on AS-HSC program       Stentiford 

a. The ASHSA program has transitioned to targeted subplans which are related to 

other health programs offered through the college. In addition, there are 

embedded certificates so that student have shorter milestones along the way to 

help them with employability skills. 

 

VI. Update on BAS-HSA program       Trede  

a. There has been an increase in enrollment in recent semesters and subplans 

expanded with a new CDI subplan starting in the Fall. Once students complete 

the CDI subplan, they can sit for a Certification exam. The subplan is applied to 

the HSA degree. 



b. Efforts are being made to create a BSA in RET which includes and advanced 

technical certification with RET specialties. An application needs to be made to 

the state. 

c. A new Capstone option is being developed for the students earning their BASHSA 

with a Respiratory Care Subplan targeted specifically for this specific student 

population. 

d. Approval has been given to hire another faculty member in the program to help 

serve the growing student population and expanded subplan options.  

 

VII. Program Data         Stentiford 

a. Enrollment data for the program was discussed. 

 

A motion was made by Cindy McNulty to end the meeting at 5:59. The motion was seconded by 

Lara Maisch. It passed unanimously. 


